[image: logo - Cumbria, Northumberland, Tyne and Wear NHS Foundation Trust]


Summary of parking information at St. James’ Park

Limited free parking is available to conference attendees.
On arrival to St. James Park, attendees should follow signs for “Conference & Banqueting Car Parking”.
Parking will be found on level one of the multi-storey carpark.
Once parked on level one guests must input their car registration details into the Parking Eye computer situated in the Milburn Reception area. Failure to do so will result in a parking fine. 
Should the unlikely event of level one of the multi-storeys being full, guests are asked to use the pay and display multi-deck car park (on the left as you enter the grounds). There is a cost of 90p per hour here.
CNTW is committed to being an environmentally friendly Trust, and we encourage all delegates to utilise public transport and car sharing where possible. St. James’ Park can be easily accessed via St James Metro station.
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